Dear Camp Sunshine Community,

It is an honor to write to you today as the new Chair of Camp Sunshine's Board of Directors. Having had the privilege of working alongside Anna M. Gould, our Founder, mentor, and now Chair Emeritus, for many years, I am humbled to help carry forward the incredible vision she and her family set in motion decades ago.

Anna Gould's and Larry Gould's unwavering dedication have been guiding lights for Camp Sunshine, and I am deeply grateful for the incredible community they have built with your help and support. I am thankful to have the opportunity to serve alongside Mike Rotondo, our newly appointed Board President, who has also worked with Anna and the Board of Directors for many years. Mike and I look forward to stepping into our new leadership roles and working with Joe Tassone, Board Secretary/Treasurer with the same passion and commitment that has made Camp Sunshine a beacon of hope for thousands of children with life-threatening illnesses and their families.

We also recognize Dan Shaw for his 20 years of dedicated service as a member of our Board of Directors. Dan will continue to stay connected to Camp Sunshine in the role of Honorary Board Member, and we are profoundly grateful for the positive impact he has had on this community.

At the same time, we are excited to welcome two outstanding new members to our Board of Directors:

- Tamara StClaire, PhD, MBA, Chief Business Transformation Officer and President of Trellis Health, MaineHealth
- Charlie Houder, Founder & Principal, Haverford Development Partners LLC & NetNet Payments LLC

Their expertise and passion will be invaluable as we continue to expand Camp Sunshine's reach and impact.

Finally, I'd like to take a moment to recognize the rest of the incredible team of leaders who make up our Board of Directors:

- Ralph Heckert, Senior Vice President, Shareholder, Family Office, Capital Group Companies Resident of Florida
- Marcy Isdaner, Owner, Camp Mataponi Resident of Florida
- Jed Porta, Partner, Migis Hotel Group Resident of Maine
- Kevin Silverang, Esq., Managing Member, Silverang, Rosenzweig & Haltzman, LLC Resident of Pennsylvania

Together, alongside President and Chief Executive Officer, Joanne Bean and the rest of our dedicated staff members, we are committed to ensuring that Camp Sunshine continues to grow and thrive, remaining a place of joy, hope, and community for families navigating the challenges of a life-threatening illness.

On behalf of the Board of Directors and staff, thank you for your continued support of Camp Sunshine. It is your generosity and dedication that make our mission possible, and we are excited to move forward with you by our side.

With gratitude,

Michael Wisecup

Michael Wisecup

Board Chair, Camp Sunshine



where families find family

